City of Franklin Electoral Board Emergency Meeting November 3, 2020

Members Present: Doris Artis, Purlie Banks, Pat Newman, Registrar Jen Maynard.

Chair Doris Artis called the meeting to order at 9:12 p.m. The meeting was held in the Registrar's Office in the Emergency Services Building. The purpose of the meeting was to review two deceased voter's absentee ballots.

The Electoral Board reviewed the AB envelope of Mr. Alvin Griffith and determined that there were signature irregularities on the AB envelope and the signature did not match the voter registration card. Purlie Banks made a motion that Mr. Griffith's ballot would not count. Pat Newman seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

The Electoral Board reviewed the AB envelope of Mr. Linwood Reese. The affidavit was signed on October 10, 2020, he passed away on October 15, 2020, and the envelope was postmarked October 16, 2020. Purlie Banks made a motion to count Mr. Reese's ballot. Pat Newman seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Having no further business until the canvass, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dumar

J. Patrick Newman

Secretary